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From: mtate@state.pa.us

Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2008 10:49 AM ?fpo f M 1 0 PM 3 57

To: IRRC

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking - Diesel Vehicle Idling; and Auxiliary Power Systems (#7-422) | j | : p f i p 8FP4 LATORY

Re: Proposed Rulemaking - Diesel Vehicle Idling; and Auxiliary Power Systems (#7-422)

The Environmental Quality Board (EQB) has received the following comments regarding the above-referenced
proposed rulemaking.

Commentor Information:
Norma Butler
Double D Transport ddtransport@neb-sandhills.net
PO Box 194
ThedfordNE 69166 US
AAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAA

Just thought you might consider how you would feel if you could only turn on the heat or A/C in your home when it
gets below 40 or above 75 . . . most truck drivers live in their trucks about 85% of the time so in effect it is their home. I
understand the need to be mindful of the environment, and we all have to help but I think this proposal is over the top . .
. does it apply to other vehicles as well, such as the big motor homes driven thru your fair state on the way south? This
is a form of discrimination, and I feel that unless the law is being applied to all citizens equally, it shouldn't be a law.
AAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAA

Please contact me if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
Michele L. Tate

Michele L. Tate
Regulatory Coordinator
PA Department of Environmental Protection
Rachel Carson State Office Building
P.O. Box 2063
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063
Office: 717-783-6395
Fax: 717-783-8926
mtate@state.pa.us
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